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Message from the 

PTA 

The PTA has previously been able to 
successfully apply for charity grants 

which have been instrumental in 

providing equipment for our 

children.  Should you come across any 

grants that may be appropriate, please 

do let us know 

(secretary@friendsoflaunton.co.uk) so 

that we can assess and apply for them.  
 

We continue to value your support of 

PTA initiatives and will keep you 

informed of future meetings, activities 

and elections.  

 

You will still be able to support our 
charity using the following links: 

 

Fundraising Links 

Easyfundraising 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/cau

ses/launtonschool/ and click ‘support 

us’ 

 
Amazon Smile User Guide 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17

e5V7dEzMdtWvVjvomFQ8IPO17f2vm

VOyE6fdBDZs9A/mobilebasic 

 

Please also join our Facebook group. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/9023

21096595892/?ref=share 
 

Friends of Launton School (PTA) 

Trustees 

    

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

Children have been meeting me this week to 
talk about some of the learning that they 
completed during guided home learning. They 
feel very proficient users of technology and 
loved the onlne classroom but everyone is 
pleased to be back in school… 

 
Well done to Erin, who was the 
youngest runner in an event called 
‘Bookrun Relay’ on Wednesday. 
Comments from her reporter 
classmates: 
"Erin is doing a 1.5 mile Park Run to 
pass on a Park Run Book!" Henrik 
"It's come all the way from 
Cumbria!" Emily 
"It's a 330 mile journey in total," Olivia 
"It ends up in London" Sophia 
"Erin went past so fast we nearly didn't see her!" Billy 
"The crowd cheering Erin on were electric!" Archie 
"She looked so happy to be doing it!" Poppy 
 
Term ends next Wednesday at 3.20pm; please remember that there is no Afterschool 
Care that day. 
If your child has symptoms of covid-19 between the end of term and the evening of 
Friday 2nd April, please email us office.3085@launton.oxon.sch.uk and then again to 
inform us of your child’s test result because the NHS track and trace will require schools 
to pass on to parents important contact tracing information relating to bubbles.  
Happy Easter to all our families and enormous thanks to the PTA for organising 
the Easter Raffle; details below. 
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 

 
Term dates 2020-2021 

 

Tem Dates 2021 2022  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

Easter Tennis Camp  
 

Please be aware the bridge into the village is closed until 1st April. Please be 
aware from 12th April there will be a section of Station Road closed this will be 
closed until March next year. 

 
The PTA have organised an Easter Hamper Raffle 
 
There are several exciting prizes to be won, including an Easter Hamper full of sweet 
treats, activities and lots more. Winners will be drawn on Tuesday 30th March.  
 

Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food allergies. To 

ensure the safety of all of our children please avoid sending your child to school 

with anything that contains nuts.  
 

1. Catch it, bin it, kill it 
We have labelled bins for any waste associated 
with personal hygiene, for example, paper towels 
on which children have dried their hands. 
 
2. In, out, wash your hands 
Everyone washes their hands when they enter a 
room and before leaving a room. 
 
3. Our bubble 
This is the group of children and adults, with 
whom you learn, play and eat lunch; your bubble 
remains the same. 
 
4. My fresh air space 
This is the area around you, extending as far as 
you can reach; other people avoid coming in to 
your fresh air space and you avoid going in to 
their fresh air space. 
 
5. Thumbs up 

This is just one way of greeting someone without touching them. 

 
 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Page/Detail/term-dates-1
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/cba18e97-fdfa-488e-8c09-411ad5061be9/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202021%202022.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/page/detail/community-events-and-partnerships
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